
 

 

Altar flowers are given to the glory of God and in memory of  

The Stambaughs & The Hollingers. 

Love & sympathy to the family upon the death of Lori 

Hoffnagle’s mother, Loretta Nichols, on January 17, 2015. 

Hospitalized: Elaine O’Hara is at Holy Spirit Hospital; Gary 

Klinger is at Orthopedic Surgical Services, York. 

Recovering at home: Bill Friese, Marcia Peterman, Tom 

Mullikin, Tracey Diehl. 

Thank you so very much for your generous donations over the 

Thanksgiving & Christmas season: 382# of food collected, 467# 

of canned yams and 141# of gifts. You are such a blessing to 

our community. Thank you again ~ Don & Deb Karns 

Skating Party Mark your calendar so you won’t miss this fun 

family event. January 31, 4:30-6:30 pm at Olympic Skating 

Center in Enola. 

Men’s Retreat 2015 - February 20-22 at Wesley Forest! You’ll 

want to be a part of this incredible experience. Look for more 

information in the December/January newsletter.  

WOMEN'S RETREAT EARLY BIRD REGISTRATION 

DEADLINE is today!  Regular registration deadline is 

February 22.  Please refer to the newsletter or see the display in 

the gathering area.  Any questions, contact Patti Herring. 

Save your shoes! The youth are hosting a fundraising shoe 

drive. Hang onto those gently worn shoes and drop them off in 

our collection bin in the tower entrance. Shoes will go to those 

in need in other parts of the world and also benefit the youth 

2015 mission trip 

Health & Wellness Committee Book Club during Lent  40 Days 

of Better Living - Optimal Health  February 16, March 2, 9, 

16, 23 and 30, 6:30 – 7:30 pm . Sign up in the narthex 

by February 9.  "Take on" new habits to become physically, 

emotionally and spiritually well. 
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Children’s Department Help – There are still opportunities to 

become Partners in Ministry for our children one Sunday per 

month. Please contact Dawn Fisher or Sarah Jones, or just sign 

up at the Children’s Display area.  

Soupy Saturday Make ‘n Take January 31 at 9 am. If you 

enjoy cooking, the Care Team invites you to join them in the 

kitchen to fellowship together while cooking-up some warm, 

delicious soup and muffins to share with a friend, neighbor, or 

homebound church member. Questions? Contact Janice Bowen   

wecare@fumchurch.com  - 766-4611 x112 

New sermon series and small group study for Lent and Easter 

season, entitled SoulShift: The Measure of a Life Transformed, 

begins February 22.  See insert for more details and sign-up 

information.  

The Day of Pampering decorating committee is looking for 

folding, divider screens. If you have one that you would like to 

donate that would be wonderful. You can contact Judi 

Buddenbaum with any questions. Thank you. 

 

CHILDREN’S ANNOUNCEMENTS 

Wonderful Wednesday- January 28th, Begins at 4:30pm! 

Focus: I can be generous with my money and possessions to 

show my thankfulness for God’s gifts to me. Memory Verse to 

know: John 14:15  Menu: Soup: Chicken Noodle and Ham and 

Bean, Home-Made Bread & Jelly, Fruit and Cookies.  

Mark Your Calendars!-Please mark your calendars for the 

2015 Girls Sleep Over set for February 20-21st. More details to 

come shortly! 

BLT Activity- TODAY, 1pm-3pm. If you made a clay 

keepsake cross, we will be gathering for some painting fun and 

fellowship! Join us to paint your cross and play some games! 

Meet in the multi-purpose room at 1pm.  

2015 Passion Play- If you do not participate in Wonderful 

Wednesday but would like to be a part of the Passion Play, 

please contact Dawn Fisher or Sarah Jones.  

Children’s Department Newsletter- Are you receiving the 

Children’s Department Newsletter by email? If not, contact 

Dawn Fisher or Sarah Jones to provide your email so you can 

receive this information packed Newsletter!  

YOUTH ANNOUNCEMENTS 

Tonight at 3G! Come from 6:15-8:15 in the youth lounge on 

Sunday evenings as we GATHER together to GAIN from each 

other and the Scriptures as we GROW into more committed 

followers of Jesus.  We are here as early as 6:00 for any 

students coming directly from choir.  We hope to see you 

tonight! February 1 - No 3G 

Mission trip participants. Please check your mailboxes for 

information regarding this summer's trip.  Our first meeting for 

all participants will be February 22 from 12-1:30 in B004 

Hey 6th graders! Haven't come to check out 3G at all this 

year? Make sure to come to 3G on March 8 for a special 6th-

grade-sampler.  Come get a taste of what 3G is like. (All other 

grades come...we will have a 3G for you too.) 

Mark your calendar for Youth Sunday happening on February 

8 at both services. Come to 3G tonight to help plan. 

Zeteo participants meet at the church this Friday in order to 

leave by 4:00pm. We will be returning around 3:00 on Sunday. 

Contact the children's department with your interest in being 

involved in the passion play. 

Adult and Parent Leaders:  please be completing your 

clearances. 

Explore the Bible:  Join us the 2nd and 4th Wednesday’s at the 

Panera Bread on the Carlisle Pike from 7:00-8:30 as we explore 

the book of Hebrews or any other scripture topics on your heart 

and mind.  Next meeting: January 28 

Battleball Messiah tournament is February 15th from 1:15-8:00 

at Messiah College. Registrations are due to Lisa by February 

1st. 

Another Mobile Mission opportunity with Bethesda Missions 

will be on February 6. Space is limited. Sign up in the binder or 

on www.timetosignup.com/kidscount 

 

POST HIGH SCHOOL/COLLEGE 

Join us for an additional Sunday school class in the wedge of 

the youth lounge.  Stop by and dialogue about faith and life 

together with your peers. 


